
Accessibility Statement 

At Governmentjobs.com, Inc. d/b/a NEOGOV, we recognize the importance of making our products 
and services accessible to all individuals, including those with disabilities, and are continually 
working to improve the experience for all users. 

Commitment to Accessibility 

We are committed to following best practices, including the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
(WCAG) 2.1, Level AA, to the extent feasible, however, we do not warrant compliance with these 
standards or any other accessibility standards.  We are continually enhancing our platforms to 
ensure greater accessibility, and we actively seek out opportunities to improve accessibility features. 

Ongoing Enhancements 

Accessibility is an ongoing effort, and we are regularly updating our technology, services, and content 
to address accessibility barriers. Our team is dedicated to identifying areas for improvement and 
making enhancements that allow all users, regardless of their abilities, to fully engage with our 
services. 

Feedback and Assistance 

We value feedback from our users. If you encounter any accessibility barriers while using our services 
or have suggestions on how we can improve, please reach out to us at accessibility@neogov.com. 
We will make every effort to resolve any concerns and consider alternative options where possible. 

Thank you for choosing NEOGOV.  We remain dedicated to improving accessibility and creating an 
inclusive experience for all. 

 


